
 

 

 

 

TO: HOMEOWNERS AND TENANTS 

FROM: SNOWMASS HOSPITALITY 

SUBJECT:  ACCESS TO ALL UNITS FOR FLUE INSPECTION 

DATE: AUGUST 6, 2015 

CC:  

 
 
Good Day,  

 

Representatives of your Association Board of Directors will be on site Friday, August 7th, 2015 between the 
hours of 10:00 AM and 12:00 PM.  During this time they will need to access to every Snowmass Mountain 
Condominium unit to photograph the fireplaces and hearths.  This is part of the fireplace flue replacement 
pre-construction due diligence to confirm the current condition and finishes in order to have a successful 
construction project. 

Please contact Aaron Walker at 970-456-3349 or Jerome Simecek at 970-923-4950 with any questions. 

 

Regards, 

Snowmass Hospitality Management 

  


